
Via Hand-Delivery and Electronic Mail 

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 

May 1, 2019 

Michael J. Sheehan, Esq. 
Senior Counsel 

Phone: 603-724-2135 
Email: Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com 

Re: Docket No. DG 18-140; Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a 
Liberty Utilities 

Petition for Approval of a Renewable Natural Gas Supply and Transportation 
Contract 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (Energy North Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities, I 
write in response to the April 1, 2019, secretarial letter in this docket which required the 
Company to "file with the Commission on or before May 3, 2019 proposed dates agreed to by 
the parties for rescheduling the merits hearing." 

The Company met with Staff and the OCA to discuss a new date for the merits hearing. 
In lieu of agreeing to a new hearing date, however, the Company, Staff, and the OCA agreed to 
conduct a technical session on May 30, 2019, at which the parties would discuss recent 
developments in the case and would work toward an agreed schedule for the balance of this 
docket. 

Therefore, the Company first asks the Commission to accept the above agreement for a 
May 30, 2019, technical session as satisfying the April I, 2019, secretarial letter. Second, the 
Company respectfully asks the Commission formally schedule that session. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Michael J. Sheehan 

cc: Service List 
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